
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the 
following information from your Wigan Metropolitan Borough: 

1. The amount of money you believe construction 
contractor ISG owed your Wigan Metropolitan 
Borough when it went into administration in 
September 2024. 
 

2. What the impact has been. Ie, have you had to 
make staff redundant because of it, have 
projects been delayed, etc? 

 
 

 None 
 
 
 
 
N/A 
 

 


